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From the 
Dean  
  
The College of 
Health Professions 
has seen much that 
embodies the spirit 
of giving during this 
holiday season. It 
gives us much to be 
thankful for as we 
celebrate with family 
and friends. 
  
Read More 
  
Holiday Giving and 
CHP 
 
 

 
College 
Recognizes 
Scholarship 
Recipients, 
Donors 
  
The College of 
Health 
Professions honored 
29 students recently 
who received 
scholarships in the 
past year as well as 
the donors who 
made those 
scholarships 
possible. 
  

 

Courtyard Carnival, Service 
Learning Highlight College’s 
Identity 
  
Hundreds of College of Health Professions 
students, faculty and staff representing every 
program filled a courtyard for a choreographed 
line dance in October, perfectly illustrating the 
rousing success of the college’s first Courtyard 
Carnival. 
  
An afternoon of food, dancing, karaoke and 
carnival games like pin-the-bowtie-on-the-dean 
drew rave reviews from a festive crowd.  
  
Read More 

 
CHP students, faculty and staff line dance 
during the Courtyard Carnival. 

 

College Appoints First  
Advisory Board  
  
Drawing on expertise and experience in business, 
academia and the community, the College of 
Health Professions recently appointed an 11-
member advisory board for the college. 
 
The College of Health Advisory Board is charged 
with assisting the college in raising its stature in 
the communities it serves, advocacy and 
fundraising, said CHP Dean Douglas Murphy, 
Ph.D. 
  
Read More 

Physician Assistant 
Program Garners Grant, 
Scholarship Support  
  
The physician assistant program in the 
College of Health Professions recently 
received news of two philanthropic 
grants and a gift supporting a 
scholarship. 
 
Read More 

 
The PA program team, (from left) Stacie Smith, 
Patricia Kelly, Patrick O'Sullivan of the Blue & You 
Foundation, Dean Douglas Murphy and Ruth 
Quick. 
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Read More 
 
More News 
  
Zraick, Shapley 
Receive CHP 
Faculty Awards  
  
Dean’s Society 
Funds 
Interprofessional, 
Research Projects 
  
UAMS Audiologist 
Receives Second 
Cochlear Implant 
  
UAMS Prepares 
Haitian Lab 
Scientist to Run 
His Own Lab 
 

 

 
Keith David Stillwell, D.D.S., will see patients in 
the new UAMS Oral Health Clinic, opening in 
January. 

UAMS Dental Clinic Now 
Taking Appointments for 
January 
 
The general dentistry clinic opening Jan. 
7 at the University of Arkansas for 
Medical Sciences (UAMS) is now taking 
patient appointments. 
  
Read More 

 

  
Giving to CHP 
  
Enrolling in CHP 
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